
Comment from BL Sager 

The need to keep sounds the same is important for recognition for the hearing impaired and the 
general public. The sound should only be of a level that can be heard but is not loud enough to be a 
noise hazard or nuisance. Having different vanity sounds would be confusing and is unnecessary.  

 


